
 
 

      November 12, 2024 
  
Donation Request 
 
Subject: 55th Wing Association (ASSN) Reunion     

 
To: ASSN Members/Alums, Friends, Family, Patriots and Partners 

Our association is privileged to serve, recognize and honor Fightin’ Fifty-fifth alums for their 
noble service, selfless commitment to mission and steadfast devotion to duty. In this vein, the 
55th Wing Association will host our biennial reunion in Omaha, NE the week of 24 March 2025 
at the Marriott Courtyard, LaVista Ne.  More details will follow soon; however, to make it a 
truly “better than before” event, your attendance, participation and generosity are central to our 
Reunion success. 

Our gathering will be highlighted by an 85th Birthday Ball, co-hosted by active-duty Wing 
personnel, on Saturday, 29 Mar 2025.  Though the ASSN periodically hosts in the Omaha metro, 
we have several activities under discussion to make this different than previous 
Reunions/Birthday Balls.  More on those later, as well; but as always, the highlight will be free 
time to linger with past and new acquaintances.   

As you and your organizations plan 2025 budgets, I challenge you to consider donating to this 
milestone (85 years!) event. Your generous financial support will make a lasting impact to 
generations of 55th Wing airmen. Any contribution is truly appreciated to support 
Reunion/Birthday Ball related functions. I hope you can help turn our 2025 celebratory plans 
into reality!  Help us “plan to fly; and, fly the plan” next year. 

The 55th Wing Association is committed to “Honoring those who served; and, serving those who 
do.”  Your support encapsulates that concept.  Thank you! 

 

VIDEMUS OMNIA 

 
Joseph E. Spivey, Col USAF (Ret) 
President, 55th Wing Association 

 


